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Presidents Message: 

I believe 2022 is going 
to be a wonderful year. Katie and Doris gave us a wonderful Christmas party with 
a lot of support from our members. Janice Brock and her Board deserve a big 
thank you for getting us through a tough Covid term.  
The current Board will be making plans for the coming year, and we welcome 
your input. Just a reminder January 5 will be the first Sit and Sew for the Year, 
January 12 at 9:30 is the Board Meeting (everyone is welcome), and January 19 is 
our General Meeting.  
 
Laura Grimsley is going to chair the Pat Reid, Baby Quilt Contest beginning in 
January. I'm hoping you will participate in The Presidents Challenge next year. 
One with quilt panels and one with a Coastal Theme. 
So much to do, so much quilting fun! I can't wait!  
Joyce T 
 
The free Veteran Quilt Raffle was won by Dawn Depke. Winning Number was 
7692793. She lives behind Mama Rosa's.  Her Daughter in law will be home on 
leave at Christmas to receive the Quilt. This Guild and its 
members can be so proud of the many nice and kind 
things we do.  
 

Space Coast Quilters Newsletter 2021 Officers 

  President Joyce Tesdall  321-268-4334 tesdallj@yahoo.com 

1st Vice President Karen Lee  321-720-1584    

      quiltingbykaren@yahoo.com  

2nd Vice President Gay Van Vorst 321-529-4282 gvv7644@yahoo.com  

Treasurer Janet Romer  321-269-4009 jromer1592@yahoo.com 

Secretary Katie Martin  513-293-1639 kiki989515@aol.com 
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General Guild Meeting      November 17, 2021 

Call to order 9:30am 

Pledge of Allegiance 

Nita- 27 members 4 new Joyce Hauck, Reetha Hart, Lee Charles and Pat Hackenberg. We are 
now collecting dues for 2022. 

Jan -Correspondence: we are now working with Mary Janine Network for spreading information 
for events.  

Janet request for donation approximately 35 quilts for boys and girls group foster home. 
Motion by Katie and seconded by Jeanette guild approved with contingencies for more 
information. 

Doris- Donations, what we need to do to stay compliant is price each donation quilt that we 
give away. Length times width times 5 cents. There is a form to be filled out.  

Janet-Doris please ask aging matters if they can use placemats and table runners.  

There are a few quilt shows coming up Treasures of Treasure Coast in Vero Beach, Ladies of the 
Lake Quilt Show in Lakeland. 

Noelle Drawing winner Pat Hackenberg 

Janet- Treasurer’s report, we are in good order. 

Sherrianne basket winner Viv and Nancy R 

Katie – fat quarter winner Karen M 

Dori with sunshine update 

Gay – Cracker Christmas and program updates 

Viv- Sweet Time Quilting in Sebastian will be opening soon and she passed out a coupon, she 
just started working there. 

Jan -board presents nominees for 2022-2023 board officers. Motion Dori and Jan S seconded. 

2022-2023 Board  

President Joyce Tesdall First Vice President Karen Lee        2nd Vice President Gay VanVorst 

Treasurer Janet Romer  Secretary Katie Martin 

Quilt distribution 

Show and Tell: Doris, Judy Janet, Gay, Diane and Eileen K, Nita, Cora, Karen, Eileen, Nancy & 
Pam, Sherrianne 

Meeting adjourned 10:30 am 



Helping Hands 

 

     Laura Grimsley Long Arm Quilting 321-501-0679 

Karen Lee Long Arm Quilting 321-720-1584 

Janet Romer Labeling 321-269-4009 

Linda Smith Long Arm Quilting 321-267-4785 

    Mary Snyder Long Arm Quilting 573-216-9093 

 

 

Fat Quarter of the Month 

Pat Hackenberg is the new Fat Quarter Queen 

January - Pinks/Reds    June - Patriotic 

February - Florida/Beachy   August - Kids Prints 

March - Polka Dots    September - Fall Prints 

April – Pastels/Florals    October - Stripes 

May - Black and White   November - Christmas 

 

Food Helpers for January 

 

  Board Members 

 

 

 

 

 

*Please bring back blocks of the month 

finished or unfinished 

  



January 

Jo – 16th  Rosemary – 11th  Eileen G – 22nd 

Ellen H – 6th   

 

February 

Juanita – 15th Connie – 24th  Joan 5 – 19th 

Karen L – 14th  

 

Vero Beach Quilt Guild—Sunbonnet Sue 

Treasures of the Treasure Coast 

January 28-29th, 2022 

Friday 10-5 and Saturday 10-4 

Indian River County Fairgrounds 

7955 58th Ave, Vero Beach, FL 32967 

Turtle Challenge Quilt Display 

Quilt Vendors - Young Entrepreneurs 

Quilts of Valor Presentation Saturday at 1pm 

Wool Quilt and Hoffman Challenge Exhibits 

Door Prize Stamp in Program—Basket Raffle 

Knife and Scissor Sharpener Outside 

Quilt Appraiser Robin Koehler 

Hot Food and the German Cake Lady   

Free Parking 

Follow us on FB and Instagram @ Vero Beach Quilt Guild 

Tickets are $10.00 for both days. 
Our Charity for the 2022 show is the Vero Beach Lifeguard Association. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 



 
 

PEA SALAD 
 
Beverly’s Christmas Luncheon Recipe 
1 (15 oz) package of frozen peas green 
1 cup of dry roasted salted peanuts 
1 cup dried sweetened cranberries  
1/2 cup cooked bacon pieces 
1/3 cup Vidalia onion chopped 
1/4 cup pre-sliced green onions 
1/4 teaspoon Kosher salt 
1/4 teaspoon pepper 
 
Dressing 
1/2 cup mayo 
1 1/2 tablespoon vinegar 
1 teaspoon sugar 
1/4 teaspoon soy sauce 
1/4 teaspoon Worcestershire sauce 
salt and pepper to taste 
Mix all ingredients together   
 
Cook peas 2 minutes or until thawed.  Put peas into a bowl and add peanuts, cranberries, bacon bits, 
Vidalia onion, green onions, salt, and pepper. 
Add dressing and mix well.  Chill in refrigerator.  Serves 6 I usually use less salt for a lower salt intake 
Enjoy……this recipe is a combination of several recipes. 

 

 

 

Janet delivering the donation quilts to the foster home

 

  



February Class

Four Sided Placemats with Karen February 2nd 9:00am 

 

 

March Class 

Cathedral Windows with Gay March 2nd 9:00am 

 

  



February Guild Meeting Speaker – Kate Mitchell  

Kate has been a quilt pattern designer, instructor, and quilt show judge for more 

than a decade. She enjoys all aspects of quilting, and designs patterns for piecing 

and applique that are accessible to all levels of quilters. 

https://katemitchellquilts.com/ 

 

March Guild Meeting Speaker – Cecilia Reid 

Cecilia will present the history and art of feed sack quilts.  

https://www.facebook.com/PatsSacks/ 

 

April Guild Meeting - Pat Reid Baby Quilt Contest  

Pat Reid was a beloved member of the Space Coast Quilters Guild Inc. who passed 

away in 2013. Her love of quilting was mainly dedicated to the making of baby 

quilts and she chaired the Lullaby Baby Quilt Committee for the Guild for many 

years.  On May 8th, 2013 the Guild established the Pat Reid Award to be awarded 

each year to a Guild Member whose baby quilt was selected from those quilts 

entered in the Pat Reid Baby Quilt Contest. A $25.00 cash prize and a ribbon were 

given to the First Place Winner.  Cecilia Reid will be the judge.  
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Space Coast Quilt Guild 

St Gabe’s Church 414 Pine Street, Titusville Florida 32796 

Space Coast Quilt Guild Address P.O. Box 2996 Titusville, FL 
32781-2996 

Facebook https://www.facebook.com/spacecoastquilters  

Website http://www.spacecoastquilters.com/home.html 

 

 
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

      1 

      New Years Day 

2 3 4 5 6 7 8 

  Sit and Sew 
9am 

Sit and Sew 
9am 

   

9 10 11 12 13 14 15 

  Sit and Sew 
9am 

Sit and Sew 
9am 

Board Meeting 
9am 

   

16 17 18 19 20 21 22 

 Martin Luther 
King Jr Day 

Sit and Sew 
9am 

Guild Meeting 
9am 

   

23 24 25 26 27 28 29 

  Sit and Sew 
9am 

Sit and Sew 
9am 

   

30 31      
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Pat Reid Baby Quilt contest 

Contest will be judged at the April Guild Meeting by Cecilia Reid. Quilts with 
application need to be turned in the week before judging. 

Quilt Requirements – 

*Must be a scrappy quilt. All techniques accepted: pieced, appliqued, embroidery. 

*The finished should be no smaller than 36”x36” and no larger than 40”x54” 

*Members may enter as many completed quilts as they desire 

*The Guild will not provide any fabric and/or supplies for the quilt 

*Quilt must be received by the deadline, or it will not be eligible to be judged 

 

 

Newsletter Editor Katie Martin 513-293-1639 kiki989515@aol.com 

Space Coast Quilt Guild Address P.O. Box 2996 Titusville, FL 32781-2996 

Facebook https://www.facebook.com/spacecoastquilters  

Website http://www.spacecoastquilters.com/home.html 
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